

Kristyn Wong-Tam

MPP TORONTO CENTRE

Congratulations to the Toronto Dragon Festival on another spectacular year! This unique event, held from August 29th to 31st here in the heart of Toronto, is a celebration of the vibrancy of Chinese culture, made possible by the Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts (CACPA).

In the city, we are fortunate to have many people from all over the world who come to share their cultures and experiences with us. Diversity like this is not easily found, and we have organizations like the CACPA to thank for bringing Canadians together — no matter their background.

This event was carefully put together, hosting acrobatic lion dances, Chinese folk music, crafts, martial arts, and street food. For the past five years, thousands of people have gathered, coming from all over to experience this delightful event. I am beyond grateful to commemorate another year well done and support this great festival.

None of this would have been possible without the performers, donors, staff, volunteers, and those in the CACPA. Thank you all for your great work. And I wish the Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts many more years of successful Dragon Festivals!

Yours warmly,

Kristyn Wong-Tam

Member of Provincial Parliament, Toronto Centre